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To: All Staff, Code 2A Date: February 16, 2021 

From: CalSAWS Executive Oversight Committee (EOC) 
 

Subject: CalSAWS Overview video 

 

 
Contra Costa County will “go live” with CalSAWS, the new statewide automated welfare system, 
in October 2022. We have recently produced a CalSAWS Overview video to explain the move 
to CalSAWS, the project’s structure, system functionalities, work done so far, changes to come, 
timeframe and much more.  
 
You can view the 21-minute video at the below link, and we will soon have it available on the 
Staff Development page. We hope it helps give you a better understanding about what the 
conversion to CalSAWS means for Contra Costa County and California.  
 

CalSAWS Overview video 
 

 

 M  E   M  O  R  A  N   D  U  M 
 

              Kathy Gallagher, Director 
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